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I understand the concern of illegal guns in the streets and wanting to crack down on 

that. However if those backing this HB were actually serious about this issue, they 

would be spend their time and money on law enforcement getting these illegal 

firearms off the streets, not imposing further complications on Oregon business 

owners. Oregon business owners have already moved or closed doors because of 

Oregon policies. Imposing more will make this situation worse. Look at California, 

their poor policy and lack of strong/fair government and regulation is making people 

flee from that forsaken state. Ultimately to the point when they are lousing seats as of 

the last election. If someone is making a mistake, you don't mirror it thinking you will 

get a different result. Oregon is on a path to be just like California. You are losing 

trust from your citizenry and people will start picking their bags and moving to states 

who are more neutral. It is okay to not agree with one another. However, forcing 

businesses to pay by the sale is a great way to get rid of businesses and the people 

they employ. Think of it this way. A drunk driver crashes their car and kills 3 people. 

Instead of punishing the individual not following the law, we would impose a law 

forcing dealerships to apply for a license that they are charged more by the vehicle 

they sell. This is nonsensical and a recipe for people to start fleeing this state, just 

like California is seeing. Get outside of your echo chamber and listen to all the people 

your supposed to be serving. Not just those closest to you.  


